Minutes of the Strategic Themes Committee
May 18, 2011

Committee members present:  Susan Bratton, Cristina Galvan, Richard Gerik, Leah Jackson, Karen Kemp, Carson Mencken, Mitch Neubert, Sara Schlesinger, Kathy Steely, Ashley Thornton, Tricia Tolbert, Jeff Wallace
Chair Mitch Neubert opened the meeting at 1:30 p.m.  He asked each subcommittee to report on their progress in coding themes and writing executive summaries. He asked those who are coding group documents to complete their work by Friday, May 20th, so that work may begin on the executive summaries.
Committee members raised several questions about how to handle particular coding issues and how to write executive summaries.  After discussion, the following guidelines emerged.
· Because each subcommittee has identified some unique themes or subthemes, the decision was made to write executive summaries based on their coding, and coding differences will be resolved after executive summaries are finished for each input type.  For example, Global Issues may become a theme, rather than subtheme.  Similarly, some existing themes that end up with little input eventually may be subsumed under other themes.
· In writing executive summaries: 
· Use the format of the sample summary for Christian Identity and Distinctiveness (available in BearSpace).
· Attempt to quantify the strength of the sentiments expressed in the input, beyond simply, “Many people felt. . .”  One example for group documents might be, “Topic Z was addressed by XX percent of the academic departments.”
· Include representative suggestions for each subtheme for which suggestions were submitted.  See the sample in BearSpace.
· Include the source for the exemplar quotes – e.g.’s 
· “Build on campus stadium” -  alumnus
· “Make Baylor affordable” – Houston participant
· “Fund distinctive mission-centric programs” – School of Business 
· If a quote is related to a unique comment instead of representative of a common idea or sentiment, make note of it in some fashion.

Future meeting dates
· Wednesday, June 1, 1:30-4:30 p.m. – Executive summary drafts complete
· Wednesday, June 8, 1:30-4:30 p.m. – Total document draft complete
· Wednesday June 15, 1:30-4:30 p.m. – Final Review, if needed
· Wednesday, June 22 --  Target date for submission to the provost
Assignment for next meeting on June 1
· Subcommittees are to write executive summaries for each theme within each source.
· Post executive summaries on BearSpace for those who miss the meeting to review
· Bring two copies of each summary to the June 1 meeting
The meeting was adjourned at 3:40 p.m.
